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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4-M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

Peter Mitchell
Glebe

| am a resident of Glebe and live near Bicentennial Park and The Crescent.
| am appalled by the modifications to the plans proposed for the intersection of The
Crescent and the City West Link.

The proposed overpass will visually ruin this very beautiful part of Rozelle Bay, involving the
loss of many established trees and disconnect the community of Annandale from the
parkland. An underpass is a much better option. The overpass will visually pollute this area
and create an LA style road environment that is completely inappropriate in the area of
Annandale.

There is a historic mural in this area that would be under threat from the proposed overpass.
There has been a lot of ongoing criticism of the NSW Government for its spaghetti junction
at St Peters, and residents of Glebe and Annandale do not want that imposing, and socially
alienating, type of structure on the edge of Rozelle Bay.

We want any proposed roads in this area to have the least impact on the communities
views, access, visual environment, and vegetation/ trees as possible. The initial proposals
are a much better option for the local community and | request that the amended design be
rejected in its entirety.





